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Hello everyone!

First, a great big thank you to everyone that sponsored and attended our fall show at

the LA equestrian center last month. We also had a great group of volunteers helping

us out at the show. Finally, all of the horses were beautiful and well turned out. The

food trucks were delicious again this year and we could not have asked for better

weather in Los Angeles the weekend of the show. Everyone in attendance and those

that were watching had a great time. Please make plans to join us for our monthly

meetings. The meetings are the first Tuesday of every month. Also, keep an eye out for

details for our upcoming Christmas party in December. We will update the website and

Facebook as soon as we have the details.

 I hope you all have a wonderful month.

Laurie Henkel, AHASC President



U N I T E D  S T A T E S
N A T I O N A L S

C H R I S T M A S
P A R T Y

Happy Thanksgiving

We would like to congratulate

everyone who competed at this

years U.S. National Arabian &

Half-Arabian Championship

horse show. Always an amazing

time seeing all the beautiful

horses from all over compete

for the roses!  

Christmas is just

around the corner

which means the

AHASC Christmas

party is even closer. If

you would like to

attend, please contact

us at

ahasocal@yahoo.com

for more details.  

Join us for the next
meeting via zoom!
ahasocal@yahoo.com 



And lastly, thank you to everyone whoAnd lastly, thank you to everyone who
came out to honor Bill Hughes.came out to honor Bill Hughes.  


